8th Grade Faith Formation

Please have your child at school on Sunday, March 23, 2025 no later than 8:25 AM. They will be hiding mini Jesus figurines in each classroom. 

The students will be hosting an egg hunt on the last day of class Sunday, April 6, 2025 AM. Please have your child at school no later than 8:25 AM. 
With their left over funds from their bake sale, they wanted to do the hide a mini Jesus again this year and an egg hunt.
[bookmark: _GoBack]They will continue using their orange cinch bags for class until they are confirmed. Please bring them to the first Confirmation 1 class next year in the fall. Everything in their bag needs to stay in there. 

